
 

The Hancock County Children’s Theater is currently accepting applications from 
students currently in Grades 4-8 for their summer program that runs from 

June 3 – June 29, 2024.  If your child is interested in acting, singing, dancing, art, or 
theater tech, be sure to turn in an application. 

Go to hancockcountychildrenstheater.org and fill out an application. 
For more information contact Pam Johnson 

pjohnson@gcsc.k12.in.us 

http://www.hancockcountychildrenstheater.org/
mailto:pjohnson@gcsc.k12.in.us

